
 

 
 

The Mount Vernon Chapter 
Annual Meeting 

and Celebration 
of Washington’s Birthday 

	
February 26th, 2022 

Indian Hills Country Club 
 

6 pm Social Hour 
7 pm Buffet Dinner 

 
Followed by 

	

	
	
CHAPTER	BUSINESS	-	Tom	Pye,	Ted	Fricke,	Tom	Chrisman	
	
MEMBER	AWARDS	-	Shep	Hammack	
	
SPECIAL	AWARD	-	Tom	Pye	
	
	
INSTALLATION	OF	2022	CHAPTER	OFFICERS	
•	Vice	President	–	David	Wellons	
•	Secretary	–	John	Galt	
•	Corresponding	Secretary	–	Tom	Hughes	
•	Treasurer	–	Ted	Fricke	
•	Registrar	&	Genealogist	–	Tom	Chrisman	
•	Chancellor	–	Tom	Pye	
•	Sergeant-At-Arms	–	Ham	McDonald	
•	Chaplain	–	Don	Hart	
•	Historian	–	Shep	Hammack	
	
INSTALLATION	OF	2022	CHAPTER	PRESIDENT	
•	Richard	Lee	McCrary	
	
Brief	Words	by	Richard	McCrary	
	
	
SAR	RECESSIONAL	-	Ham	McDonald	
	
BENEDICTION	-	Don	Hart	
	
ADJOURNMENT	-	Richard	L.	McCrary	
 

CALL	TO	ORDER	-	Tom	Pye	
	

INVOCATION	-		John	Galt	
	

PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE	–	Chuck	Olson	
	

PLEDGE	TO	SAR	–	Chuck	Olson	
	

RECOGNITION	OF	GUESTS	-	Tom	Pye	
	

GUEST	SPEAKER	–	PG	Larry	Guzy	
 


